

PUBLIC PROTECTION CABINET KENTUCKY BOXING AND WRESTLING COMMISSION

Andy Beshear Governor

Ray Perry
Deputy Secretary

500 Mero Street Frankfort, KY 40601 Phone: (502) 782-2736 Fax: (502) 564-3969 http://ppc.ky.gov Kerry B. Harvey Secretary

Jason Paul Smith Chairman

Cindy Stinnett Executive Director

April 16, 2020

To comply with Governor Beshear's Executive Orders regarding social distancing and guidelines set by the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, all KBWC-regulated events are postponed until further notice.

The Kentucky Boxing and Wrestling Commission will revisit postponement of events at its next meeting, scheduled for 4 p.m. on May 20, 2020, via video conference. The link to this meeting will be listed on the KBWC website closer to the meeting date. Should circumstances change prior to that date, the KWBC board will convene a special meeting to address these issues.